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 Core Curriculum: 

English 
 

In English we are going to be focusing 
on the story of ‘Where The Poppies 
Now Grow,’ and finding out about life in 
the trenches. We will think about how 
families kept in touch with the soldiers 
by writing letters, and what sort of items 
their families sent them when they were 
in the trenches. We will then be writing 
our own letters. 
 

Maths 
 

We are looking at multiplication and 
division as well as measuring, which 
will still involve our weekly challenges 
where we apply the knowledge we 
have gained to solve problems and 
puzzles. 
 

Science 
 

Science will be all about magnets and 
magnetism. We will look at different 
materials and develop our investigative 
skills. We will be finding out why some 
objects are attracted to magnets and 
why this happens. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Reminders/Key dates: 

Autumn term 
4 September - 19 December 
 

Training Day 
19 October 
 

Children in Need Day 
16 November 
 

Christmas Fair 
8 December 
 

Christmas Carol Concert 
14 December 
 

Christmas Party 
18 December 
 

PE information 

We are now approaching the winter 
months, please ensure your child 
has both indoor and outdoor clothes 
for PE. This includes a sweatshirt 
and joggers. 

 

Other areas of the Curriculum: 

Computing 
 

Pupils will be learning to code in 
‘Scratch,’ and will learn important  
strategies for solving problems, designing 
projects, and communicating ideas. 
 

PE 
 

Our indoor PE lessons will be gymnastics 
(floor work, sequences and movement) 
and our outdoor PE lessons will be  
developing our team work skills. 
 

PSHCE and Values 
 

We will be discovering more about  
ourselves and our relationships and  
looking at anti-bullying. 
 

Our values for November are ‘Courage 
and Hope’ and for December they will be 
‘Happiness and Peace.’ 
 

You may nominate your child for a  
values certificate if you wish to.  
Please speak to your class teacher. 
 

Topic 
 

Our topic this term will be ‘Extreme 
Earth.’ We will discover more about    
volcanoes and earthquakes. This will  
include finding out about the causes and 
effects of both natural phenomena. We 
will also look at locations of volcanoes 
and the category they belong to. 
 

RE 
 

We will be learning about inspirational 
people and how their actions affected 
others. We will also look at the ‘Christmas 
story’ to find out why Christians celebrate 
Christmas. 
 

   

 

What we have been up to: 

In Year 3 we have been….. 

visited by the author who 
has inspired some of us to 
read James Bishop.  
 

The Tudor workshops were 
interesting and we had a 
great time learning about the 
skills in those days as well 
as trying some out for  
ourselves. We also had a 
banquet and sang Tudor 
songs as well as performing 
a short play. 
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Topic 

Extreme Earth 

Thank you! 


